
Ann Street Landfill Extends Hours
 (Fayetteville, N.C. April 25, 2011)

Cumberland County Solid Waste’s Ann Street facility at 698 Ann St. will be 
open Monday through Friday from 6:30 a.m. to 6:30 p.m. and on Saturdays 
from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. until further notice. The extended hours are to assist 
with storm clean-up operations. Normal fees will apply for the Ann Street 
landfill. 

The Wilkes Road Treatment and Processing facility at 771 Wilkes Road will 
be open normal hours, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Saturday, to 
accept vegetative debris like tree limbs, stumps and leafy matter. Fees at 
the Wilkes Road facility for vegetative and woody debris from the storm-
damaged areas have been waived until May 2. 

Citizens are reminded to let the scale house personnel know if the items 
they are bringing in are the result of storm damage.

For more information regarding landfill operations, call Karen Hall at 321-
6929 or 308-6380.
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